
 

Dear SSES Families, 

I hope this email finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important change that will be 
taking place at our school next week. In response to student growth and the need to ensure optimal 
learning environments, we have received an additional classroom teacher and we will be 
reconfiguring the classes for students in Grades 2 through 6.  We have not received the final grade 
level configuration from HRCE, but we are beginning to make the necessary logistical arrangements 
to free up a classroom (yes we do have a classroom that can be used).  

Starting next week, the following changes will be implemented: 

• Class Reconfigurations: Some students will be reassigned to new classrooms and 
teacher to ensure balanced class sizes and to better support individual learning needs. Our 
goal is to create a more effective and engaging learning experience for every child. 

• Why the Change?: As our school population grows, it is important to adjust class 
compositions so that each student has the best opportunity to thrive academically and 
socially. The reconfiguration will allow us to align resources, tailor instruction, and maintain 
manageable class sizes. 

• Proposed Timeline: New classroom assignments will be communicated to you and your 
child by Thursday, October 3rd via email. Students will line up with their new class teacher 
and classmate on the morning of Friday October 4th. 

• How This Affects Your Child: We understand that changing classes can be a significant 
shift for students. As many of you know, there is considerable time and thought that goes 
into making class lists. We do our very best to ensure all children are placed in classes that 
best support their needs both socially and academically.  So please know our teachers and 
staff are committed to supporting all children through this transition. Rest assured that your 
child’s well-being remains our top priority. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this reconfiguration, please feel free to reach out to 
your child’s current teacher or contact me directly. We are here to support you and your child during 
this change. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support as we work to provide the best 
educational experience for all our students.  Hope to see you tonight for our BBQ/Ice-
Cream/Curriculum Night. 

Yours in Learning, 

Dave 
 
David Madgett 
Principal 
dmadgett@hrce.ca 
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